
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: September 15, 2020 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

I am happy to report that again, The Legacy at North Augusta has no active cases of COVID-19 in 
residents or team members.  
 
We are working on finishing our baseline testing for all team members and residents. So far, there 
have been no positive test results for COVID. We have moved into phase two of reopening. Phase 
two allows us to increase small group sizes to ten residents. All residents remain socially distanced 
and are wearing masks. We also disinfect the activity spaces after each group and are providing hand 
sanitizer to participants.  
 
As we shared last week, we have been able to secure a Clorox cleaning machine. Our Procurement 
Director has shared with me that the machines kill 99.9% of bacteria and viruses in five seconds, 
safely disinfects and sanitizes food service areas, and can be used near any surface, including 
electronics.  
 
We have also secured COVID-19 rapid test machines. According to the state regulations, we can use 
these tests when The Legacy is not considered in outbreak status to test team members, new 
residents and anyone who begins to exhibit symptoms.  We expect the rapid test machines to arrive 
in the next few weeks.  
 
We continue our Picnic on the Porch visits with residents and family members. This has continued to 
be a great opportunity for families and residents to engage together. At this link, you can schedule a 
face-to-face porch visit, or one where you loved one remains in the Dixie Theater with you on the 
patio: www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.  
 
If you do not live close and cannot visit in person, virtual visits are still available here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  
 
All updates can be found online at https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued patience, support and prayers. We pray you are staying 
well during this time.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits
https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward

